
 

 

BERWYN TOWNSHIP HEALTH DEPARTMENT BOARD MEMBERS 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BUDGET MEETING HELD MARCH 11, 2024 

 

1. Call to Order/Roll Call: Avila called the Berwyn Township Health Department Regular 
meeting to Order at 5:48 p.m.  Secretary Jacqueline Pereda, Treasurer Margaret Paul and 
Supervisor David Avila were present on the Call of the Roll. Township Manager, Jessica 
Rodriguez, was also in attendance. Township Attorney, Larry Zdarsky, and Accountant Brian 
Eagan were also in attendance. 

2. Pledge: The attendees recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

3. Open Forum: President Avila opened the floor for public comment. There were no 
commenters. 

4. Minutes:  

 President Avila recognized Mr. Eagan who reviewed aspects of the budget. The board 
members worked their way through the list of budget lines proposing increases and decreases in 
funding for expenses and programs paid under their respective lines.  He assisted the board in 
conceptualizing costs associated with current line items. Questions and discussions ensued. Mr. 
Eagan will provide a summary spreadsheet for further review of items discussed at the meeting.  

President Avila made the motion, seconded by Pereda, to adjourn the meeting. The motion 
carried by a unanimous voice vote. The meeting adjourned at 5:49 p.m. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jacqueline Pereda, Health Board Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


